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Annex Q relates to Chapter 5: Statutory consultation approach of the Consultation 
Report.  
 
We informed the host local authorities, Durham County Council, North Yorkshire 
County Council and Richmondshire District Council, via email of this non-
compliance with the SoCC, as it was located within the extent of their local 
authority boundaries. We have received a response from Durham County Council. 

 










